" August 21, 1969

Paul Dudley White, M.D,
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusette 02116
Dear Paul:

Thanks a lot for the most weleome contribution {or the seminar
at Ploppi. 1 enclose a copy of a letter te Jerry Stamler. Alse enclosed
is a ¢opy of our itinerary for the month of September.

_We are still hoping you will find it poesible to go with Vitterie
from Genevs te Ploppi.

Regards to you and Ina.
Sincerely,
Ancel Keys, Director
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